
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN by the FLORIDA PUBLIC SERVICE COMMISSION 

that a Commission Staff Workshop has been scheduled in Docket No. 

030851-TP, Implementation of Requirements Arising From FCC 

Triennial UNE Review: Local Circuit Switching f o r  Mass Market 

Customers for the following date and time: Tuesday, October 28, 

2003, at 9:30 a.m., in Room 148, Betty Easley Conference Center, 

4075 Esplanade Way, Tallahassee, Florida. The purpose of this 

workshop is to receive information regarding the current hot cut 

processes used by BellSouth, Sprint and Verizon to transfer mass 

market unbundled network loops (UNE-L) to non-ILEC switches. The 

w o r k s h o p  w i l l  a l s o  gather preliminary information pertaining to any 

issues the CLECs may have w i t h  the ILECs' current hot cut 

processes. ILEC presentations should cover current hot cut 

procedures, differences in the hot cut procedures between cen t r a l  

o f f ices ,  current and future anticipated h o t  cut volumes, and 

established contingency p l a n s  to handle growth in volumes. All 

ILECs and CLECs wishing to participate in the workshop must file a 

brief outline of their presentation, the approximate amount of time 

f o r  the presentation and the presenter's name with the Commission's 

Division of the Commission C l e r k  and Administrative Services, 2540 

-3humard Oak Boulevard, Tallahassee F1 32399-0850 by October 21, 

A detailed agenda for the workshop will be pr2&&ed--20n L- + 
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